
Project	Spotlight   

PUT YOUR BUSINESS IN THE SPOTLIGHT 

Project Spotlight is an initiative that focuses on the safety of our residents by promoting 

the deterrence of criminal activity with the use of operational surveillance cameras 

inside and outside of local businesses. This commitment from the business community 

will help the Florissant Police Department combat crime, and more importantly assist in 

the apprehension of suspects through the use of surveillance equipment.  

Our intention with Project Spotlight is to encourage participation with our local 

businesses to provide the safest opportunities to your customers. The City of Florissant 

is encouraging all businesses to have operational surveillance cameras inside and 

outside of their business. Project Spotlight will not only benefit the business, but it will 

also give the Florissant Police Department another tool to combat crime. 

There have been instances where surveillance equipment outside a business could 

have provided law enforcement with some key information in solving crimes. Installing 

surveillance equipment on the outside of your business is taking that extra step to 

ensure your business is serious about protection and crime deterrence.  

The Florissant Police Department wants all business owners to know that this initiative 

is intended to promote and preserve public health, safety and welfare, and by working in 

conjunction with the police department, it strengthens your commitment to keep The 

City of Florissant a safe community. 

 Participating businesses will receive a certificate of appreciation from Mayor Schneider 

and Chief Lowery and a sign to display that reads; 

                            “THIS BUSINESS IS IN THE SPOTLIGHT!” 



For more information please contact Officer Steve Michael 314-830-6042 or Officer 

Steve Johnson 314-831-7000 


